You May Be Eligible For Child Care Assistance

The CCAP program serves all parents who are working or students, who fall within the eligibility guidelines.

THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES ARE EFFECTIVE FROM OCTOBER 1, 2018:
	Income Categories:

	Family Size 2 with a maximum monthly income $2,538

	Family Size 3 with a maximum monthly income $3,204

	Family Size 4 with a maximum monthly income $3,870

	Family Size 5 with a maximum monthly income $4,536

	Family Size 6 with a maximum monthly income $5,202

	Family Size 7 with a maximum monthly income $5,868

	Family Size 8 with a maximum monthly income $6,534


To the extent resources permit, it is the intent of the Department to provide child care services to all applicants that meet the eligibility requirements set forth in this Section.

If it is necessary to limit participation to stay within the amounts appropriated or resources available to the Department for child care services, participation will be limited to the priority service groups specified by the Department below. Limitations in participation shall remain until such time as sufficient resources are available to serve all eligible applicants:

· Recipients of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families;

· Teen parents enrolled full-time in elementary, high school or GED classes to obtain a high school degree or its equivalent;

· Families with Special Needs children;

· Working families whose monthly incomes do not exceed 185% of the most current Federal Poverty Level for their family size.
· Families that are not recipients of TANF whose monthly income do not exceed 185% of the most current Federal Poverty Level for the family size that need child care assistance to participate in education and training activities.
Catch A Star Learning Center has applications available or you may contact Community Child Care Resource and Referral of Midwestern Illinois at         309-205-3070 #2.
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